11/26/2019 Zimbra

Zimbra chinn@4j.lane.edu

[howard_staf] The PBIS Team wants to hear from YOU!

From: Mellissa Swift <swift_m@4j.lane.edu> Tue, Nov 26, 2019 06:00 AM

Sender: howard_staf < howard_staf-bounces@4j.lane.edu>

Subject: [howard staf] The PBIS Team wants to hear from YOU!

To: howard staf < howard_staf@4j.lane.edu>

Hello Staff...

Since we just wrapped up our tailfeather challenge and are about to have our pajama movie reward, the PBIS team would love to **get your feedback** regarding the challenge and how it went for YOU and your students. Even if you are not a classroom teacher, there are some relevant questions that will help us in planning future challenges. So we would appreciate as many people as possible filling out the survey.

Link to survey: https://forms.gle/VQXTa8E5Tohhs6hy9

Additionally, the PBIS Team will be meeting next Tuesday (12/3) to discuss the following agenda items.

- Tiered Fidelity Inventory: To be filled out in order to create a proposed action plan for the year.
- Tailfeather Challenge Feedback: Review the feedback provided by the survey.
- December Roadrunner Assembly: Planning the details of our next assembly.
- January Rules Round Up: Planning a rules review upon returning from winter break.
- Behavior Framework: Determine an agenda for the Behavior Framework PD on 12/6.

If you have any feedback, ideas, suggestions, and so on related to these topics, then please connect with your grade-level rep or respond to this email. I especially would love feedback on what you think would be useful for the Behavior Framework PD on 12/6. The district made the suggestions listed below, but I want it to be useful to YOU! What are some areas of concern, topics needing discussion, or even ways we can support one another related to our Tier 1 Behavior Systems here at Howard?

Some topics suggested by the district include:

- Share and discuss your SWIS data
- Share and discuss your Climate Survey data from least year
- Share out your school's PBIS Action Plan (or finalize it if not done)
- Get feedback from grade-level (or other) teams on this year's action plan and/or other items (drafts of documents, discipline flow-charts, etc...)
- Use data to plan for reteaching and boosters following Winter Break

We look forward to hearing from you!

--

11/26/2019 Zimbra

Mellissa Swift ESC/Instructional Coach | Howard Elementary Technology Immersion School Eugene School District 4J swift_m@4j.lane.edu | (541) 790-4900

howard_staf mailing list howard_staf@4j.lane.edu http://www.4j.lane.edu/staff/mailing